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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT NAME:  FOREST PARK SUBDIVSION 
PROJECT NO.:   2022-06 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 1, BLOCK 1, LOT 12/ 231 FOREST RD. 
REVIEW DATE:   11 MARCH 2022 
MEETING DATE:  17 MARCH 2022 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: TALCOTT ENGINEERING- CHARLIE BROWN, P.E. 
 

1. The Building Department has noted that the front yard setback from the County Highway has not 
been revised. 
 

2. The plan has been revised to contain four (4) lots with proposed Lot 4 becoming a 27.09 acre parcel. 
 

3. DEC validation block will be required to be signed. 
 

4. Adjoiner’s Notices will be sent out to the Applicants representative for mailing now that the lot 
count has been adjusted based on previous comments. 

 
5. The subsurface sanitary sewer disposal system septic design criteria chart on Sheet 2 of 4 identifies 

three bedroom houses, however the flow rate is for four bedroom houses. 
 

6. Deep tests on several of the sanitary sewer disposal systems identify mottling at less than 24 inches 
in the soil profile.   This condition occurs on both Lots 3 & 4.  Appendix 75A for shallow absorption 
trenches identifies site requirements, “these systems are used where there is at least 2 feet but less 
than 4 feet of usable soil and/or separation to boundary conditions”. The Applicants Engineer are 
requested to evaluate this requirement with regard to the deep test results identified. 

 
7. County DPW approval for the driveway access is required.   

 
8. The Planning Board should consider circulation for Lead Agency for the project as County DPW and 

DEC will be involved agencies in the project. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
MHE Engineering, D.P.C. 
 

 
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/kbw 



Talcott Engineering 
DESIGN, PLLC 
1 GARDNERTOWN ROAD ~ NEWBURGH, NY 12550 

(845) 569-8400* ~ (fax) (845) 569-4583 

 

                               March 8, 2022 
 

Town of Newburgh                                                                                             

Planning Board 

21 Hudson Valley Professional Plaza 

Newburgh, NY 12550 

 

Attn: John Ewasutyn, Chairman 

 

Re:  Resubmission Request 

       Town Project No. 2022-06 

       Forest Park Subdivision 

       231 Forest Road 

       SBL: 1-1-12 

       AR Zone 

       Job No. 20310-KOE 

 

RESUBMISSION REQUEST 

 

 

             Per the March 3 Planning Board Meeting, I have revised the application, EAF and Plans 

for this project to a four lot subdivision. In addition plan revisions include the following; 

 

     1)  Reduced the lot count to 4 total. 

     2)  Septic designs are now provided. 

     3)  The 100 year flood plan is now shown per Orange County GIS, to be confirmed by the 

project surveyor of record. 

 

            On your authorization, I will deliver 12 Revised Planning Board Applications, 12 revised 

sets of plans, and 12 copies of the revised EAF Long Form, along with this resubmission request.  

I will PDF 1 copy of all materials to Dominic Cordisco and will deliver 1 copy of all materials to 

Pat Hines. 

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

 

 

Charles T. Brown, P.E. – President 

Talcott Engineering 

 

Pc; Joe Kehoe, Client 

      Pat Hines w/attachments 

      Dominic Cordisco, Esq. 








































